
 

 
 

Fletcher Elementary Joint Use Field 
Proposed Cricket Pitch  

 

Workshop Item at the April 20 Serra Mesa 
Community Planning Group Meeting 

 
The Parks and Recreation Department and San Diego Unified are considering a 
proposed Cricket Pitch in the multi-purpose joint use field at Fletcher Elementary. 
 
The synthetic turf pitch will be oriented north/south and located in the center of the turf 
field.  The pitch will allow for youth cricket teams to play at Fletcher Elementary. 
 
This item will be heard as workshop item at the next Serra Mesa Community Planning 
Group meeting on April 20th at 7pm at the Serra Mesa-Kearny Mesa Library located at 
9005 Aero Drive or join via Zoom.  The link can be found at 
https://www.sandiego.gov/planning/community/profiles/serramesa/agendas 
 
If you have any questions or would like to provide input, please contact Shannon 
Scoggins, sscoggins@sandiego.gov or the Serra Mesa Recreation Center at 858-573-
1408. 
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